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| REGION IV 61 Forsyth Street, S.W.
us. Departmént | Alabama, Florida, Georgia, Suite 17750
of Transportatlon | Kentucky, Mississippi, Atlanta, GA 30303-8917
- North Carolina, Puerto 404-562-3500
- Federal Transit Rico, South Carolina, 404-562-3505 (fax)
Administration Tennessee _
July 25, 2
Ms. Marlie Sanderson y
Director, of Transportation Planning k4
North Central Florida Regional Planning Council |

2009 NW 67 Place, Suite A
Gainsville, Florida 32653

Re: Title VI Program — Approval g o VT
Federal Transit Administration ID #5844

Dear Ms. Sanderson:

The Federal Transit Administration (FTA) has completed its review of the Title VI program
submitted by North Central Florida Regional Planning Council on July 23, 2002 and your
previous submissions in the year of 1999. This submission is required pursuant to Title VI of

the Civil Rights Act of 1964; FTA Circular 4702.1, "Title VI Program Guidelines for Federal
Transit Administration Recipients," dated May 26, 1988; and Title 49, Chapter 53, Section 5332
of the Code of Federal Regulations.

Based on our review, we have approved your program as of July 25, 2002. This approval
expires on July 24,2005 An updated program submission should be forwarded to FTA by
June 23, 2005, 30 days prior to the expiration date. If major changes occur prior to the
expiration date, an update must be submitted. F'TA may request additional information, if

necessary.

Thank you for your continued cooperation. Should you have questions, or need additional
information, please contact me Mr. Frank M. Billue at (404) 562-3528, or my electronic mail

address: Frank Billue @ fta.dot.gov.
Sincerely, ’
G’ ‘
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ﬁ‘: orris Billue

Regional Civil Rights Officer
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